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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

X-3262

December 19, 1921.

SUBJECT: BILL OF STENOGRAPHER FOR REPORTING CONFERENCE.

Dear Sir:

The bill of the stenographer for reporting the con-
ference of the Federal Reserve Board with Federal Reserve
Agents and the Governors of Federal Reserve Banks on October
25 to 29, last, amounting to $2,300.20, has been received
by the Board. The items making up the bill are as follows:

1 copy, 1,446 pages at 25¢ per page, $ 361.50
12 copies, 17,352 pages at 10f per page, 1,735.20

3,270 additional pages at 5¢ per page, 163.50
Corrections: — .40, 00
Total . . . . - $2,300,20

Dividing the total amount equally among the Federal
Reserve Banks and the Board, the amount chargeable to each is
$176,94%, which kindly deposit to the credit of the Board in
the usual manner and send duplicate C/D to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Fiscal Agent.

To all Federal Reserve Agents.

Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





